
 

 

 

 

December 4, 1996 

 

 

Mr. K. Brian London 

Director, Administrative Services Division 

Office of Investigations 

Att: Bruce Miller 

U.S. Customs Service 

1301 Constitution Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20229 

 

Re: Review of HSCA Records Under the JFK Act 

 

Dear Mr. London: 

 

Per my recent telephone conversation with Bruce Miller, I have enclosed a document from the files of 

the House Select Committee on Assassinations (“HSCA”) for your review and recommendation for 

treatment under the President John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection Act, 44 U.S.C. § 

2107 (Supp. V 1994) (“JFK Act”).  The document includes notes from the HSCA’s review of 

Customs Service files.  The CIA has already cleared its equities in this record. 

 

As I discussed with Mr. Miller, please proceed with review of this document in the same manner as 

with others you have received from our office.  The Review Board is scheduled to make a 

determination on this record at its January 8, 1996 meeting.  For this reason, if the Customs Service 

wishes to submit evidence in support of requested postponements, it should do so no later than 

January 3, 1996. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this record or the Review Board’s procedures, please do not 

hesitate to call me at the number listed above.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Brian E. Rosen 

Senior Analyst 
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